
 

 

20th May 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Visit to the Ice Cream Parlour 
 
This half term our structured outdoor play area is an ice cream parlour. In order for the children to 

engage in the theme as much as possible, we would like them to have the experience of visiting a real 

ice cream parlour and choosing their own flavour. 

  

We are also fully aware that most children and adults love eating ice cream and with the lovely summer 

weather, a walk down to purchase an ice cream sounds like a fantastic plan! The visit will take place on 

Friday 21st June. 

 

A contribution of £2.00 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive sufficient 

contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. You can pay online for trip via Parent Pay. If you would 

prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a barcode, which you’ll be able to take to 

your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the 

trip being funded by school.  

 

We will of course require some volunteers to assist us when walking down to the ice cream parlour, so if 

you would like to come along please speak to your child’s keyworker.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

                 

Laura Tracanna & Khadijah Iqbal 

Nursery Teachers 

 

 
                       


